
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
May 4 Royals Meeting  7:00 PM Cafeteria 
 5th Grade Trip Franklin Institute 
May 5 Step-Up for St. James 8:30-11:30 AM Gym 
May 6 Pre School Mother’s Day Tea 
 8th Grade Morning of Reflection 8:45-12:30 St. Catharine’s Holmdel 
 4th Grade Class Trip – Center State 
May 7 BWF 8th Grade 
 Spring Musical  7:00 PM BSA 
 Pre School Mother’s Day Tea 
May 8 Spring Musical  8:10 PM BSA 
May 10 Development Meeting 7:00 PM Library 
May 12 Marian Liturgy and May Crowning  10:30 AM Church 
 School Board Meeting 7:00 PM Library 
May 13 School Closed – Ascension Thursday 
May 14 BWF 7th Grade 
May 18 Awards Night 7:00 PM Gym 
May 19 1st Grade Class Trip – Seven Presidents’ Park 
 PTA Board Meeting 8:15 AM Cafeteria * 
May 20 BWF – 6th Grade 
 5th Grade Parent Meeting  (Rescheduled) 7:00 PM Cafeteria * 
May 21 8th Grade Scavenger Hunt  Sandy Hook 
 2nd Grade Class Trip – Wemrock Orchards 
May 22 Placement Test – in-coming students Grades 2-8  8:30 AM 
May 24 8th Grade – Great Adventure Trip 
May 25 Assembly Grades 6,7,8  8:45 AM Cafeteria 
May 26 Band Concert 7:30 PM BSA 
May 27 BWF Reward Trip Point Pleasant Boardwalk  10:00-1:30 PM 
May 28 ARF Grades 6,7,8 
 8th Grade Exams begin 
May 31 School Closed – Memorial Day 
 
*Change from original calendar 
 
REMINDERS 
Step-Up for St. James- Thank you for your support.  Students wear their gym uniforms this day. 
 
Marian Liturgy – You are certainly welcome to attend.  However, seating is very limited. 
 
Spring Musical – Months of practice and rehearsals have gone into this production.  Please come to the 
presentation and support the talent our students display. 
 
Awards Night – Students will be invited to attend if they are receiving and Honor, Attendance, or 
Participation Award.  If you are unable to attend, please be sure to return the response.  Students are to 
wear dress up clothes.  Flip-flops are not appropriate footwear for this occasion nor are shorts. 
 
Dress Down wear – Whether for class trips or “out of uniform” days clothes must be reflective of a 
Catholic School’s representation.  Short-shorts, cropped tops, thin straps, strapless tops are not to be worn. 
If a beach trip is involved or the 8th Grade Great Adventure trip, the students may wear flip-flops then. 
 
8th Grade Dinner Dance – This date has been changed to June 9, 2010. 
 
5th Grade Parent Meeting – is rescheduled to May 20th at 7:00 PM. 



Uniforms – Next year will be a transitional year for boys’ pants and shorts.  If the green shorts or gray 
pants still fit your sons, they may wear them until outgrown.  Please do not send them to school as used 
uniforms.  The only uniform change for girls is the discontinuation of the gray corduroy pants.  Girls in 
grades 1-5 may wear the khaki pants as a winter uniform only.  The girls' shorts remain the same.  Girls in 
grades 6-8 do not have a pant option.  The gray sweat pants will also be a year’s transition.  All new sweat 
pants will be hunter green from Flynn and O’Hara. 
 
Directory – Please be mindful that the information in the Directory is for the convenience of our in-house 
families.  It is not to be used for any other solicitation purposes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


